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Associate Sheila Sokolowski will speak at a webinar on the Health Information Technology for
Economic and Clinical Health (HITECH) Act from 3:00-4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, January 12.

Topics that will be discussed at the webinar include:

New HIPAA security rules
The legislation, the new requirements, and deadlines and consequences for noncompliance

Best practices and tips for breach controls, prevention, processes and breach notification steps
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